
Minutes	of	the	BWWGA	Committee	Meeting	
Monday,	March	4,	2019	

Bretton	Woods	Recreation	Center	
	

In	attendance:	Caroline	Barbeau,	Diane	Carnvale,	Laura	Chen,	Christine	
Ebrahimzadeh,	Michele	Egan;	absent:	Susan	Edwards,	Cynthia	Walden,	Youky	Kwon,	
Cindy	Miller	
	
1. Handbook	

	
-	The	Committee	agreed	on	the	new	cover	for	the	handbook.		It	will	be	ready	to	
be	distributed	for	the	season’s	opening	meeting.	
	
-	The	Committee	decided	the	membership	info	for	BWWGA	members	should	be	
updated	by	the	members	on	the	BWRC	membership	site	and	the	info	for	the	
BWWGA	membership	data	would	be	pulled	directly	from	there.	
	
-	The	dates	for	the	Icemaker	and	Rally	for	the	Cure	tournaments	are	not	fixed	
yet,	so	they	will	be	in	the	BWWGA	handbook	as	“tbd.”	

	
2. Opening	Meeting	

	
Arrangements	for	the	opening	meeting	on	March	23,	2019	were	finalized.		Each	

committee	member	 is	expected	 to	briefly	 introduce	herself	with	an	explanation	of	
what	area	she	is	responsible	for.		

	
	

3. Communications	
	
Chris’	weekly	information	email	will	include	BWWGA’s	information.	
	
Communications	sent	out	 to	 the	membership	 (either	BWRC’s	or	BWWGA’s)	on	
our	behalf	have	to	be	vetted	by	the	Committee’s	chairperson.	
	
Work	will	be	done	to	create	a	logo	for	BWWGA	to	brand	our	communications.	

	
	
Next	Committee	Meeting:	with	no	further	business,	the	meeting	was	adjourned	at	
11:45	a.m.		The	next	meeting	will	take	place	on	April	4,	2019	at	11	a.m.	

	
	

	


